
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23, 2021  

 

In attendance: Vice Chair Pamela Campanella, Clerk Lindsy Vayda, Emily R. Martin, Assistant 

to the Town Administrator 

 

Absent: Chair Daniel Lee, Associate David Reilly, James O’Mara, Interim Town Administrator. 

 

1. Vice Chair Pamela Campanella opened the meeting at 7:05 p.m. via Zoom.  

 

2. Ms. Campanella read the following statement regarding the public hearing that had been 

scheduled and advertised for this date: 

 

This meeting has been posted under an emergency provision of the Open Meeting Laws. 

As there is not a quorum, the Board is able to administratively continue the hearing until 

its meeting on Monday. The hearing cannot be opened and continued tonight as it 

requires a quorum, but there is a provision which allows the hearing to be postponed.  

 

The petition to install, remove, and relocate utility poles for the Union Street construction 

project is continued until Monday, June 28, 2021 at 7:05 PM. The Board will meet that 

night in the Heritage Room on the first floor of the Holbrook Town Hall, as well as via 

Zoom.  

 

3. The meeting adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 

 

 

 


